
From: Olivia Seligman  
Sent: 26 April 2023 09:59 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection to proposed Ferris wheel: 2022/3853/P  
 
I am writing to object to the  proposal  (2022/3853/P) for a Ferris wheel to be 

built in Camden Market. The area is overcrowded and crime, mostly personal 

theft, is  already rife there.   A Ferris wheel will attract even greater crowds to a 

small area struggling to cope with the millions of visitors it attracts year-round. 

The litter, noise and general scruffiness of the area is already shameful and has 

a considerable impact on Camden residents and this proposal will only make all 

these things worse.  
 


